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REVIEW OF ELECTORAL ISSUES IN NORTHERN IRELAND

Thank you for John McKervill’s letter of 25 July about your intention to

announce a review of electoral abuse in recent elections. I have not been able to

consult the Prime Minister but I am sure he would be happy for this to go ahead

on the basis you propose.

I am copying this letter to Liz Hutchinson (Lord Chancellor’s Office), Ken

Sutton (Home Office), Michael Lugton (Scottish Office) and June Milligan

(Welsh Office).
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JOHN HOLMES

Ken Lindsay Esq

Northern Ireland Office


